
 
 

 

 
Policy on bilateral contacts with shareholders 
 
The half-year and annual statements and trading updates in Q1 and Q3 are part of the 
communication with the financial markets. Press and analysts’ meetings are held on both the half-

year and full-year figures. The presentations are published on the website and elsewhere. These 
presentations are repeated regularly for individual institutional investors in the form of ‘one-on-
ones’ and group presentations for institutional and private investors. The one-onones are important 
to raise and maintain institutional investors’ attention on Sligro Food Group and thus support the 

correct pricing of the shares 


